
From: Zafar, Marzia 
Sent: 10/31/2011 9:20:42 AM 
To: Paul.Kubasek@sce.com (Paul.Kubasek@sce.com); Dietz. Sidney 

(/0=PG&E/OL'=Corporatc/cn=Recipicnts/cn=SBD4): lRedacted 

Redacted 

HRasool@SempraUtilities.com (HRasool@SempraUtilities.com); 
Michael.Hoover@sce.com (Michael.Hoover@sce.com); Blattner, William 
(WBlattner@semprautilities.com) 

Cc: Villarreal, Christopher (christopher.villarreal@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: ARRA funding 

Good Morning Utilities, 

We are getting ready to draft our smart grid report to the legislature due by end of the year. As part of 
the report we would like to update the legislature on the progress of the projects that received ARRA 
funding. Please send me a short description of the projects that received ARRA funding as well as an 
update for each of those projects. We're especially interested if any of the projects lead to new jobs 
whether permanent or part-time. 

Please submit this information by Tuesday, November 8th. If you have any questions, please let me 
know. 

Thanks, 

marzia 

Marzia Zafar * CPUC * zaf<S>.CDuc.ca.gov *415-7 7 

SB GT&S 0644512 
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